
March 30, 2015 

Redcliff Partners LP 
567 San Nicolas Drive, Suite #340 
Newport Beach, CA 92660 

Gary Spackman 
State of Idaho Depruiment of Water Resources 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0098 

I 

RE: Water Right Delivery Calls Filed by the Big Wood & Little Wood Water Users Association 

Mr. Spackman: 

We are in receipt of your letter dated March 20, 2015 regarding the above referenced matter. 

This letter serves as notice that we intend to participate in the following calls: 
1) CD-DC-2015-001: Big Wood River delivery call 
2) CD-DC-2015-002: Little Wood River delivery call. 

We would appreciate written notice of all communication related to the calls. 

RED/kl 
Cc: James Speck, 

Speck & Aanestad, P.C. 


